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Statement: New Grants for Wisconsin Restaurants 
 
Madison…Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement after Governor Tony Evers 
announced the grant program, We’re All In For Restaurants, that will provide $45 million in assistance to 
restaurants and other targeted businesses, according to the governor’s press release this morning. 
 
“I would like to thank the Governor for focusing on the hospitality industry just as the Assembly GOP 
plan released this week. Restaurants have suffered immensely from the local restrictions and lockdowns 
during the pandemic. These establishments are important fixtures in our communities and I’m pleased 
that federal dollars are going to help them through these difficult times.” 
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